15th August 2018 (JT/DS)





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

P1 Outdoor Learning

As of the week commencing Monday 27th August, I am hoping to start a weekly outdoor learning session. This will be on Thursday afternoons, from 1pm, initially taking us up to the October holidays.

We are looking to explore the Birks and surrounding areas to link in with our "Magic Forest" topic. To achieve this, I need some help! I would be grateful for some parental volunteers to accompany us on 1 (or more!) trips. If you can help, please circle your preferred week(s) on the tear off slip below and return it to me, so I can allocate slots as soon as possible.

Pupils will need appropriate "labelled" clothing and footwear, as we will be going out no matter what the weather. We will take their afternoon snack with us and a drink. I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that children may drink water during class time, should you wish to provide a water bottle for use in school.

Yours !faithfully

Mrs Thomson
P1 Class Teacher

P1 Outdoor Learning

Pupil name:

Parent/Carer name:

Dates: 30/08

06/09

13/09

20/09

27/09

04/10





